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The public’s assistance is needed in locating Freddy Johnson, a 73-year-old 
Burleson man who was last seen at 12:30 p.m. today, Jan. 17, in the 400 block of 
Rand Street.  
 
Johnson is a Caucasian male, 5-feet-11-inches tall, weighing approximately 275 
pounds. He was last seen wearing a blue flannel shirt and dark jeans. Johnson is 
driving a red 2002 Ford F250 extended cab pickup that has slight damage to the 
right rear fender. The license plate on the pickup is 77PDK9. Johnson is in the 
advanced stages of Alzheimers.  
 
The Texas Department of Public Safety implemented the Silver Alert Network 
after Sept. 1, 2007. The network assists law enforcement in the recovery of 
missing senior citizens statewide. Silver Alerts resemble those issued for 
abducted children (Amber Alert). Anyone having information about Johnson’s 
location should call the Burleson Police Department at 817-426-9903.  
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